Student Council Startup

By: Madeline Infalvi

The start of a new school year means the Student Council is very busy. Their first
meeting was on August 31, at 7:15 A.M in the media center. The first topic of discussion was
Homecoming. This year's Homecoming Dance is on October 8, and the theme which was
decided by the Student Council is Enchanted Garden. Along with deciding the theme, they are
also in charge of spirit week and the pep rally.

Emma Pietrzak, the Executive President of Student Council says they are revamping the
pep rally this year. She is unsure exactly what they are going to do, but she wants to raise money
for charity. The Student Council has also picked the spirit week themes. Monday the theme is
Minions, Tuesday it is Adam Sandler day, Wednesday it’s anything but a backpack day, Thursday
soccer moms Vvs. soccer dads, and Friday bikers vs. surfers. Pieterzak says she wants to
do,“more advertising this year it can be a really fun tradition for the student.” She also would

like to remind everyone that grade/class elections are coming up!



